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January 29, 2019 

Marlene H. Dortch  

Secretary  

Federal Communications Commission  

45 12th Street, S.W.  

Washington, D.C. 20554 

 

Re:  Correction to AT&T Inc. Special Temporary Authority Application 

 File Nos. SCL-LIC-19920512-00012 & SCL-STA-20190128-00002 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

On January 28, 2019, AT&T Inc. submitted an application in connection with a request for the 

Commission to extend a previously granted Special Temporary Authority. In that application, the 

certificate of service listed the date of service as June 29, 2018. The correct date of service is 

January 28, 2019.  

 

    Sincerely, 

 

 

Mark Schneider   

Marc Korman 

Sidley Austin LLP 

1501 K Street N.W. 

Washington, DC 20005 

(202) 736-8417 

mschneider@sidley.com 

mkorman@sidley.com 

 

 


